Town of Montyille
Conservation Commission

310 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

RE: Owner and Applicant Authorization

Dear Ms. Radford,

Please accept this letter as formal authorization for Brian D, Florek, LS, CFS, to represent the
Desautels Resubdivision project before the Town of Montville Conservation Commission.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Applicant: /A © Qra 0

Michael Desautels Date:

Owner:

Zachary Cash

Date: “?-IZUU




